
Budapest, 4-5 June 2018 – The Visegrad Group

On  4-5  June  2018,  in  Budapest,  the  Delegation  of  the  National  Labour  Inspectorate  in  Poland
participated in the meeting of the Management of the authorities responsible for health and safety at
work in the countries of the Visegrad group.

 

The delegation of the National Labour Inspectorate in Poland was led by Mr Wiesław Łyszczek, the
Chief Labour Inspector, and comprised: Mr Jakub Chojnicki, Director of the Supervision and Inspection
Department, Ms Iwona Hadacz, Vice Director of the Department of Personnel and Training and Mr
Sławomir Szempliński, senior specialist of the International Cooperation Unit.

The  meeting  was  organized  by  the  Hungarian  Ministry  of  Finance,  within  the  framework  of  the
celebration of the Hungarian Presidency in the Visegrad Group. The meeting was devoted primarily to
the health and  safety issues in the small- and medium-sized companies.

 


